
Safeguarding and Personal Development Assemblies 
Recently we have talked about the impact of kindness and continued our ‘World 
Beyond Horncastle’ theme with recent cultural assemblies about Spain. 
 
Class Photos 
Unfortunately we were not satisfied with the class photos which were taken in 
April. We have therefore rebooked another day. This will now be on 21st June. We 
will send a reminder. 
 
Mobile Phones In School 
We are currently reviewing our policy on this. Please complete the survey here to 
give your views:  https://forms.gle/YJm47ixZyiMZARXE8 
 
School Reports 
These will be sent out to you in the week beginning 8th July. There will then be an 
opportunity for parents to come in and discuss the report in more detail before 
the summer holidays. 
 
Sun Cream 
On hot days please send your child with sun cream applied before school. We also 
remind you that pupils need a water bottle each day. 
 
Holidays and Lateness 
We continue to receive requests for holidays in term time. These cannot be 
authorized and are likely to result in a fixed penalty notice per parent per child by 
the local authority. Please book family holidays outside of term time to avoid this. 
Pupils must be in school each day by 8:55am. 
 
PTA 
Preloved school uniform is available online via the PTA's Sumup Shop, please see 
the link below. We are taking donations of all uniform, PE kits, shoes and trainers. 
These can be left in the donation bin next to the PTA shed. https://horncastle-col-
ptammunity-primary-schoo.sumupstore.com/ 
 
With the Summer Fair just a few weeks away (date to be confirmed) we once 
again ask if you could possibly donate any bottles for our bottle game. This could 
be anything, drink, shampoo, vinegar, etc. Teddies for the teddy tombola. Or if 
you are a local business and feel you would be able to donate a prize for the 
summer raffle it would be greatly appreciated. All donations can be left at the PTA 
shed or the office.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the PTA over the last term. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 

Key dates for your diary 

24th May - Y2 Trip to Lincoln Castle 

3rd – 5th June - Y6 PGL Caythorpe 

19th June - Y6 Aquasplash swimming gala – 

Skegness  

19th June – Y1 Banovallum Sports Morning 

28th June -  Sports Day 

4th-5th July - Y4 Residential – Ebor Gardens 

(Leeds) 

July 8th - Y6 Transition Day at Banovallum 

 

 

 

 

  

Please make sure 

your child dismounts 

from their scooter as 

they enter the 

school site. 
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